
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To:  DCO Dean McFarren; Curtis Han, DCOS                          8 August 2022 

From:  Eddie Lam, Division Commander                                                Division: South Bay 

  
HIGHLIGHTS: 

1. Low activity for July 2022 
2. One facility has been reinspected and qualified as operational facility 
3. Continuing TCO Training Class 
4. Continuing Patrols on the water at Port of Redwood City 

 
 

HIGHLIGHT DETAILS: 
 

1. Low activity.   
 

2. Willy-Willy has been reinspected and requalified as operational facility.  
 

PROJECTS: 
Planning for Redwood City Port Fest in October 2022. 
USCG Academy Admissions Partner Support for San Jose High schools in Sept 2022 
 

TEMPORARY PROBLEMS: 
None 

 
AGENCY INTERACTION: 
None. 
 
ADDITIONAL 
None 
 
Respectfully,  
Eddie Lam DCDR 
 


